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NOTICE TO RESIDENTS 
Bay Road Improvements Phase II/III for City of East Palo Alto 

 

Dear Resident, 

 

The City of East Palo Alto has awarded the contract to install a new water main on Pulgas 

Avenue from Runnymede to Weeks St. This Street will be included as a part of that contract as 

well as the 2300 and 2400 blocks of Pulgas, the 1100 and 1200 blocks of Runnymede, Veronica 

Court (Addresses - 1172, 1178, 1184, 1190, 1196), and Mandela Court (Addresses - 1100, 1106, 

1112, 1118, 1124, 1130, 1136, 1142, 1148, 1154, 1196). 

 

On Tuesday 9/15/20, Wednesday 9/16/20, and Thursday 9/17/20 starting at 9:30 am to 10 am 

your water will be shutoff for a maximum of 4 hours at a time as we intermittently tie in the new 

water main and services. All efforts will be made to accommodate local residents and businesses 

and to create the least amount of impact as possible.  

 

For comments or questions regarding this water shut off, please contact the City Maintenance 

Department at 650-853-3189 or Teichert Construction at 925-460-7399. 

 

Thank you, 

Teichert Construction 

 

 


